
September 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

CLASS 6 – VISIT TO TEHIDY WOODS ON WEDNESDAY 10TH OCTOBER 

 

On Wednesay 10th October, Class 6 are planning to visit Tehidy Woods.  We shall leave school during the 

morning and travel to Tehidy in our school minibuses.   This outing will link in with our Art Project this term - 

we will do some sketching, collect some leaves and look out for the signs of Autumn in 

the woods.  We will be back to school for the usual end of school time. 

 

Please can the children come to school wearing home play clothes with wellies preferably 

or sturdy shoes or trainers (these may get quite dirty) and bring a warm, waterproof 

coat. 

 

A packed lunch and a drink will be needed.  As Infant children are entitled to free school 

meals, a packed lunch can be provided from our school canteen – but you may prefer to 

send one from home.  If a school packed lunch is required, please indicate this on the slip 

below.  

 

We would be grateful for a contribution of £2 per child, towards the minibus expenses.  Please would you sign 

the slip below giving permission for your child to take part in this visit and return it to school, along with your 

contribution. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Ruffell – Class 6 Teacher 

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

NAME OF CHILD .................................................................................................          CLASS  6 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Class trip to Tehidy Woods on Wednesday 10th October and 

enclose my contribution of £2 towards the minibus expenses. 

 

Are there any special circumstances that need consideration/treatment?  YES/NO 

If YES, please provide details on the reverse of this slip. 

 

 

Signed …………………………………… Parent/Guardian           Date .......................  

 

        MY CHILD WILL REQUIRE A PACKED LUNCH FROM THE SCHOOL CANTEEN (Please tick if lunch is 

required). 

 

PLEASE CAN ALL SLIPS BE RETURNED BY FRIDAY 5TH OCTOBER 


